Disclaimer

Welcome to our website, presented to you by Stallion India Fluorochemicals Limited (SIFL). We strive
diligently to ensure that the information provided on our website is accurate and current. Despite our
efforts, occasional inaccuracies may occur.

In instances where there is a discrepancy between the information on our website and that found in
printed materials, the printed documents should be considered the authoritative source and are
regarded as accurate.

As you navigate our website, you may encounter links and directories leading to both Government and
Private Organizations. These are included for your informational convenience. Please note that the
content on these external sites does not reflect the views or responsibilities of SIFL. These sites are
independently managed, and any queries or suggestions should be directed to the respective
organizations responsible for their content.
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